## **MEMO**

November 26, 2019

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donations for the Harrison Food Pantry each in the amount of:

- \$2000 from an anonymous donor
- \$2500 from James and Jane Stern
- \$500 from an anonymous donor
- \$500 from the Joseph Acocella Jr. Memorial Fund Inc.
- \$150 Father Edward F O'Sullivan Council #2479 Knights of Columbus

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini

**Director of Community Services** 

1018 NOV 26 P 12: 07